
As a 48 year Oregon resident, Josephine county, I ask you to please vote no on SB 1530, Cap 
and Trade. This bill is flawed and should not be rushed through. Ideally it should be put on a 
ballot to be voted on by those it will affect! I feel that the overuse of the “emergency clause” for 
getting pet bills passed is the very definition of abuse of power. This bill contains wording that 
exempts the spending of the money received from being accessible in public record, for us to 
see. Why would that be the case? How much impact does the state of Oregon have on climate 
change? Is it worth losing businesses over? It seems like this is just another attempt to 
unlawfully (abuse of power) take money from the people of Oregon. This will adversely affect 
our small business. Please consider the will of the people and put this to a vote! 
DeAnne Hayes  
 
 
 
 


